
 

  

 

We are making our way to Las Vegas!!! 
  

  



 

On September 30th we said "see you later" to our church family at Madison 

Avenue Baptist Church.  It was tough, but we are confident that the Lord is 

calling us to Henderson, NV. to help establish East Valley Bible Church. 

 

There are so many things we'd like to share with you about this journey, but we 

will do our best to highlight some of the most important things.  

 

  

Our Church Family at Madison Avenue Baptist Church 

was a huge blessing to us.  Several men and women showed up to help us 



 

load the trailer and clean the house.   

 

We praise God that we were able to load all of our items into 14 feet.  By doing 

this, we were able to save $561.00!!!  

 

 

  

 

  



  

 

We praise God for a great sending church!  We served at Madison Avenue 

Baptist Church for 11 1/2 years.  They did a great job of expressing their love 

and appreciation.  We will never forget the outpouring of love they showed.  

 



 

 

 

 

  



 

  

After church October 30th, we began our journey.  

 

Along the way, we stopped in Michigan to see Annie's brother-in-law and sister, 

David and Savannah Osredkar.  From there we went to Quincy,Illinois to spend 

some time with my family. 

 

On October 4th, we were able to present to a group of my parent's 

friends.  Then, the next night we also got the opportunity to share at Michael 

and Heidi Moore house. 

 

Sunday, October 7th we were at Columbus Road Baptist Church.  Columbus 

Road was a church that I grew up at, and they are interested in us sharing our 

mission.  Please pray that we are able do this on November 10th and 11th. 

 

Later that afternoon, we left Quincy, Illinois. for Valparaiso, Nebraska.  The 

Lord blessed us with the Jared family who graciously hosted us in their home 

for an evening.  The next morning we woke up and began making our way to 

La Grange, Wyoming.  In La Grange, we were able to visit the home office of 

Tentmakers Bible Mission and Frontier School of the Bible. 

 

On Tuesday, October 9th we traveled from La Grange, WY. and headed 

towards Morgan, UT. where director Ron Thompson and his wife Wanda of 

Tentmakers Bible Mission are located.  We spent the night there and were 

greatly encouraged.  As we were driving, we heard from Costco, and I was 



 

officially offered the job.  Friday, October 19th I will begin orientation at 

Costco.  PRAISE THE LORD!!!  Thank you for praying for this!  God definitely 

answers prayer, and He does it in amazing ways. 

 

Today, October 10th, we are in American Fork, UT. We will spend a few days 

before heading south. Sunday, October 14th, we get to share with Mountain 

View Bible Church in southern Utah. We can't wait to share what the Lord is 

doing in our lives. 

   

 

 

  

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

1. Continue to pray for us as we travel. 

2. A home! We are still searching for housing.  I will be meeting with a realtor 

on Tuesday, October 16th. 

3. I begin orientation at Costco on Friday, October 19th. 

4. Pray for more churches and individuals to partner with us. 

5. That the Lord will allow me to get time off at Costco to go to a Missions 

Conference on November 10th and 11th. 

 



 

PRAISES:  

1. We have had a great trip so far. 

2. We have a meeting at Mountain View Bible Church on October 14th. 

3. I will begin work at Costco on Friday, October 19th. 

4. Several individuals have shown interest in becoming monthly financial 

partners. 

 

Find Us On: 

Facebook: @Balfourslasvegas 

Instagram: @Balfourslasvegas  

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read our update!  Please pray about 

becoming monthly financial partners with us.  

 

Donate To Our Project  
 

  

 

 

https://facebook.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=84ddc3ad5f9526139b6135740&id=d2e971784a&e=7d30131a7b

